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May 25, 2021 
 
Todd Hendricks 
Muckrock News 
Via email: 112661-14140057@requests.muckrock.com 
 
RE: Your CPRA request dated May 19, 2021 
 
Dear Todd Hendricks: 
 
We are responding to your California Public Records Act (CPRA) request dated and received by 
email on May 19, 2021. You are seeking “all correspondence regarding policy or citizen 
complaints between the District Attorney's office and the Alameda County Sheriff's Office 
regarding mental health care for in-custody inmates at Santa Rita Jail from January 1, 2021 
through May 18, 2021.” 
 
We are not exactly sure what you are looking for. Are you asking only about communications 
between the Alameda County District Attorney’s Office and the Alameda County Sheriff’s 
Office in which the topic is mental health care for inmates?  
 
Once we hear back from you, we will be able to advise as to whether and when we can comply. 
 
Thank you for your courtesy. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
NANCY E. O’MALLEY 
District Attorney 
 
  
By:  

/s/ Micheal O’Connor 
Micheal O’Connor, Assistant District Attorney 
Custodian of the Record 
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